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From: Symmes, Brian

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 5:56 PM

To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Nikki

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: Fwd: OCSGC Letter on DPP 2017-2022

Attachments: image001.jpg; ATT00001.htm; Draft OCSGC Letter on DPP 2017-2022.docx; 

ATT00002.htm

The OCAGC letter I got today is attached and the email is below. Let me know if you guys need anything else.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Michael Whatley <MWhatley@hbwresources.com> 

Date: March 26, 2015 at 3:51:15 PM EDT 

To: "briansymmes@gov.sc.gov" <briansymmes@gov.sc.gov> 

Subject: FW: OCSGC Letter on DPP 2017-2022 

Brian – 
  
As we discussed this afternoon, Governor McCrory’s office has asked me to reach out to the other 

governors in the OCS Governors Coalition for their input, review and signature on the attached letter on 

the BOEM OCS 2017-2022 OCS Leasing Plan.  
  
Governor McCrory would like final approvals and confirmation for signatures by Thursday, March 26. 

More information on BOEM’s five-year plan can be found here: http://www.boem.gov/five-year-

program-2017-2022/, and the OCS Governors Coalition’s letter to BOEM on the scoping of the five-year 

plan can be found here: http://ocsgovernors.org/ocs-governors-submit-letter-on-2017-2022-outer-

continental-shelf-oil-gas-leasing-program/.  
  
You may coordinate any edits and approvals with Crystal Feldman, NC Dept. of Environment and Natural 

Resources (crystal.feldman@ncdenr.gov) and Katie Toskey, Gov. McCrory’s DC office 

(katie.toskey@nc.gov). 
  
Thanks for your help on moving this. 
  
Michael 
  
  


